
PTA ESE Parent Rep Initiative
Join us to learn more about the PTA ESE Parent Rep Initiative. This

program aims to help find, train, and support parent
representatives at the local PTA level, adding a voice for ESE families

and building a more inclusive community for ALL students.  

Questions? Email info@hccptaptsa.org

Whether you have an ESE Parent Rep (or equivalent), are
interested in learning more, or want to join the initiative,

please fill out this survey.

https://bit.ly/ESEParentReps


